
Village Hall will be closed Monday, May 25, 2020 for Memorial Day 
 

Please call 262-446-5070 to reach an on duty officer if you need any assistance. 
 

John’s Disposal 
Week of Memorial Day- May 25, 2020 
Collection will be delayed by one day. 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

  

      Village of Chenequa 
 

Please make sure to scroll to the second page of this 
newsletter to view the Notice of Meeting to Adjourn 

Board of Review to a Later Date. 

May 2020 Newsletter                        Preparing for Board of Review 

Forestry News 
• • • 

 

April showers bring May flowers! As the weather continues to warm up and we anticipate more spring rain 
showers, it is a great time to plant new trees on your property. If you are hoping to plant trees this year, make 
sure that you are choosing the best trees possible for the particular site(s) that you are planting. This will help 
to ensure that your new trees can live a long and healthy life.  

Make sure you are considering different site qualities like shade or sunlight exposure, typical soil moisture 
levels, soil type, space constraints, and existing native trees. Then, with this information, try to match 
appropriate tree species to that site. Keep in mind that species diversity is very important to minimize the 
impact of potential future tree pests and diseases.  

If you have questions or would like tree planting tips and recommendations specific to your property, please 
feel free to contact the Highway / Forestry Department for assistance.  

 

Police News 
• • • 

The United States has unfortunately seen a dramatic increase in criminal activity related to the COVID-19 
pandemic. Criminals use these times of uncertainly to prey upon unsuspecting citizens in a variety of ways. Email 
and telephone scams lead the way, but price gouging and hoarding of essential items has also been deemed as 
criminal activity. Please be vigilant of unsolicited calls or emails that may try and provide some relief or cure for 
COVID-19. Be cautious when buying supplies, especially online, and make sure you are purchasing from a 
reputable/honest business. Do not send money, gift cards, or any form of currency to anyone or any organization 
you are not familiar with.  
 

If you feel you have been a victim of fraud, please contact our department via our dispatch center (262) 446-5070 
as the Village Hall/Police Department will remained locked until further notice. For further information please 
follow this link for the U.S. Justice Department. https://www.justice.gov/coronavirus 

 
 
 
 
 

 

https://www.justice.gov/coronavirus


 


